
C-BooL, Catch You (C-BooL & DJ Amor 2k21 Edit)
i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
let me be the one who doesn’t care that you’re gone

i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
i don’t wanna catch you
all my life

i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
let me be the one who doesn’t care that you’re gone

Nooooo!!!

i want to forget you

i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
i don’t wanna catch you
i want you to forget you
let me be the one who doesn’t care that you’re gone
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